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N.V. N° 271 /MP-ANG/SUI/2023

Geneva, 20 November 2023

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Angola to the United Nations Office and
other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of
the High Commissioner for Human Rights — Special Procedures Branch - and, has
the honor to attach the contributions of the Government of Angola (in Spanish)
with regard to the next report on “Current issues and good practices in prison
management”.

The Permanent Mission-of-the Republic of Angola to the United Nations Office and
other International Orgamzatlons in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew
to the Office of the ng Commlssmner for Human Rights the assurances of its
highest con5|deratfon ,,_-g b

OFFICE OF THE HIGH-COMMISSIONER FOR HUMAN RIGHTS

Special Procedures Branch

Email: registry@ohchr.org, sharon.critoph@un.org, hre-sr-torture@un.org,
fatou.camarahouel@un.org,

Mission Permanente de la République d’Angola auprés de I'Office des Nations Unies a Genéve
80, Rue de Lausanne - 1202 Genéve, Tél. ooq1 22 732 30 60 - Fax 004122 73230 72
E-mail: ambmission.angola@bluewin.ch




